

E.M. ROLLINS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Dr. Juan Corona - Principal 950 Kane Street Aurora, IL 60505 630-299-5480 jcorona@d131.org



To: Dr. Jennifer Norrell From: Juan Corona Date: 02/27/25

Subject: Acceptance of Donation

I respectfully request that East Aurora School District 131 Board of Education accept a monetary donation of \$1,789.98 dollars from Community Foundation of the Fox River Valley as part of the Edna M. Rollins Endowment Fund. The donation will be used for Family Engagement events such as end of year celebration for parents and students in May with food and make and take projects for continued summer learning. This will include crafts and materials for Math and Literacy Nights and other community building events.

I respectfully request that the appropriate letter acknowledging receipt of this donation be sent to:

Community Foundation of the Fox River Valley
Julie Christman
President & CEO
PO Box 4786
Aurora, IL, 60507

Respectfully,

Juan Corona Principal